Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
FDOT Ashpalt Paving

Florida Department of Transportation requires the services of a contractor to construct new site asphalt paving at the Panama City Operations Headquarters, located at 3633 Hwy 390, Panama City Florida 32405. A mandatory pre bid meeting is being held on 4-13-22 at 10:00 a.m. local time. Please contact Roland Ybarra at (850)330-1364 for information. Please click on the link to view advertisement: https://www.fdot.gov/contracts/district-offices/d3/lettings/fco-contracts.
